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March 28, 2018 

 

RE: In the Application TC-143691 of Speedishuttle Washington, LLC, d/b/a Speedishuttle 

Seattle, 

Docket TC-143691 

Shuttle Express, Inc. v. Speedishuttle Washington, LLC d/b/a Speedishuttle Seattle, 

Docket TC-160516 

Speedishuttle Washington, LLC d/b/a Speedishuttle Seattle v. Shuttle Express, Inc., 

Docket TC-161257 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On November 17, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 20/13/10 (Final Order) in these consolidated dockets. Among 

other provisions, the Final Order required Shuttle Express, Inc. (Shuttle Express or 

Company) to file a comprehensive compliance plan by February 15, 2018. 

On February 21, 2018, Shuttle Express filed with the Commission a request for a 30-day 

extension. Commission staff (Staff) supported the Company’s request, and on March 7, 2018, 

Shuttle Express submitted a response outlining the Company’s plan, procedures, and policies 

(Comprehensive Compliance Plan), as well as a supplementary addition. On March 12, 2018, 

Staff sent a letter to Shuttle Express requesting additional, specific information. On March 

19, 2018, Shuttle Express submitted its response to Staff’s request for additional information. 

On March 21, 2018, Staff filed a letter informing the Commission that Staff had reviewed the 

Comprehensive Compliance Plan, as well as the two supplementary filings, and found that 

they collectively comply with the Final Order. 

The Commission accepts the Comprehensive Compliance Plan as modified by the additional 

filings on March 7 and March 19, 2018, as in compliance with the terms of Order 20. 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


